
© 2000 American International Group, Inc.
The material contained herein is proprietary to the member companies of American International Group, Inc. and is intended for use only by Program Administrators.
Unauthorized disclosure, dissemination, copying, or other use of this material without the expressed written permission of AIG is strictly prohibited.

LEXINGTON INSURANCE COMPANY
PROGRAM DIVISION

200 State Street/11th Floor, Boston, MA 02109
phone 617-330-1100 / fax 617-330-8595

AMERICAN INTERNATIONAL COMPANIES

PROGRAM DIVISION
BULLETIN

2003-21 July 24, 2003

Federal “Do Not Call Registry”
and Telemarketing Practices

The federal government will require any company that utilizes telephone marketing
to verify their call-list against a National Do Not Call Registry. The Federal Trade
Commission, the Federal Communications Commission, and the states will begin
enforcing the National Do Not Call Registry on Oct. 1, 2003. We are distributing this notice
to our Program Administrators in the event that you may be using telemarketing practices
for AIG Program business. If you utilize this marketing technique, you will be required to
follow the guidelines with the National Do Not Call Registry. You can visit
www.ftc.gov/donotcall for additional information and resources to help you with your
compliance.

We realize this National Registry will predominantly affect consumer-oriented
personal lines business, however, if you do utilize telemarketing for business which will
ultimately be placed with us, we would like to be certain you are in compliance with this
new federal policy. If telemarketing is part of your business strategy, please contact your
Program Manager for additional information.

Thank you for your cooperation.


